
Friends of Maud School Parent Council 
  
 

 
 

friendsofmaudspc@gmail.com 

EGM 
 

Wednesday 29th September 2021 
 

Present:  Mrs Steel, Louise Muir (Chair), Christine Wood (Co-chair), Lynne Pirie (Treasurer), 
Katie Fordyce (Secretary), Shona Esslemont, Caroline Simpson, Cat Anderson, Louise Cran, 
Kate Noble, Louise Brown, Yvonne O’Neil, Catherine Moran, Kath O’Connor, Georgie 
Curno, Rachael Mitchell, Rachael Smith, Janet Dick, Vicki Gibson, Annette Clark, Nicola 
Clarke.  
 
Apologies:  Donna Sutherland, Rebecca Cassie, Helen Feeney, Emma Buchan, Leah 
Middleton, Jill Gibson. 
 
Louise opened the meeting by asking if we had any volunteers for any of the roles or if 
anybody wished to ask any questions before considering a role.  A discussion then followed 
and a new committee was appointed. 
 
Chair – Shona Esslemont – nominated by Christine Wood and seconded by Catherine 
Moran 
Vice Chair – Caroline Simpson – nominated by Shona Esslemont and seconded by 
Catherine Moran 
Treasurer – Catherine Moran – nominated by Vicki Gibson and seconded by Katie Fordyce 
Secretary – Vicki Gibson – nominated by Lynne Pirie and seconded by Catherine Moran. 
 
Louise thanked everyone for volunteering to take on these roles and explained that all of 
the outgoing committee are more than happy to help and support them with whatever 
they need. 
 
Mrs Steel thanked the outgoing committee for all their hard work and support to the school 
over the years and thanked the new members for coming on and is looking forward to 
working together. 
 
Handovers will be arranged between the new committee and the outgoing committee. 
 
Date for next meeting:  Wednesday 24th November at 6.30pm 
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